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From: Shalom Burshtein
To: Douglas Young
Cc: shalom.burshtein@specopstechnology.com
Subject: RE: Request for Info - File # 1421-EX-ST-2020
Date: Thursday, January 28, 2021 4:03:07 PM

Thanks much.
I will get the letter and file.
 
Shalom Burshtein
Spec Ops Technology, LLC
Manager, Export Compliance & Logistics
2 Industrial Way West, Suite 301
Eatontown, NJ 07724
(732) 533-4361 US
shalom.burshtein@specopstechnology.com
 

From: Douglas Young <Douglas.Young@fcc.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2021 3:58 PM
To: Shalom Burshtein <shalom.burshtein@specopstechnology.com>
Subject: RE: Request for Info - File # 1421-EX-ST-2020
 
Go ahead and file.
 

From: Shalom Burshtein <shalom.burshtein@specopstechnology.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2021 3:55 PM
To: Douglas Young <Douglas.Young@fcc.gov>
Cc: shalom.burshtein@specopstechnology.com
Subject: FW: Request for Info - File # 1421-EX-ST-2020
 
Dear Mr. Young,
 
In reference to the below correspondence regarding file #1421-EX-ST-2020:
 

1.       I do realize that I certified to the below request on September 17, 2020 that this will be our last license
request for these operations.
2.       Due to the COVID-19 pandemic situation, flight certifications by the FAA has slowed down, and testing
has been delayed once again.
3.       If I may suggest that I solicit a letter from our customer, the US Airforce, USAF/AFMC/AFLCMC, WRIGHT-
PATTERSON AFB OH , Contract FA8620-18-C-3004,  that will confirm such delays in the hope that we may
file for another/last 6 month extension of this license.

 
If this is an option that you would kindly allow me, I will be happy to file for a new STA license for 6 months with such
a letter attached to the application.
 
Your favorable response is welcomed.
 
Many thanks,
 
Shalom Burshtein
Spec Ops Technology, LLC
Manager, Export Compliance & Logistics
2 Industrial Way West, Suite 301
Eatontown, NJ 07724
(732) 533-4361 US
shalom.burshtein@specopstechnology.com
 

From: oetech@fcc.gov <oetech@fcc.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 8:11 AM
To: shalom.burshtein@specopstechnology.com
Subject: Request for Info - File # 1421-EX-ST-2020
 

 

Office of Engineering and Technology

 

To: Shalom Burshtein, Spec Ops Technology

  shalom.burshtein@specopstechnology.com

From: Doug Young

  Douglas.Young@fcc.gov

   

   

Applicant: Spec Ops Technology
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File Number: 1421-EX-ST-2020

Correspondence Reference
Number:

57379

Date of Original Email: 09/17/2020

You have filed several similar requests over the last one and a half years. Special Temporary Authorities
are intended for short-term use. Certify that this will be the last request for these operations or request
withdrawal of this STA and refile on Form 442 for a regular experimental license.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of 09/17/2020  may result in
application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the reply button. In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet by visiting The OET Experimental
Licensing System, followed by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.

https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm
https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm

